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Phone: 515-725-8200 www.IowaDNR.gov  Fax: 515-725-8201 

 

Monday, April 22, 2019 
 
NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD  
Request for Proposals Number 19CRDLWBNHOOG-004 
Steamboat Rock Dam Stream Restoration Design Services  

The Iowa Department of Natural Resources (DNR) hereby announces its intent to award the contract for the services 

described in the above-referenced request for proposal to LT Leon Associates Inc. 

The vendor shall not acquire any legal or equitable rights relative to the contract services until a contract containing 

terms and conditions acceptable to DNR is executed. If the apparent successful vendor fails to negotiate and execute a 

contract with the DNR, the DNR may revoke the award and award the contract to the next highest ranked vendor or 

withdraw the RFP. The DNR further reserves the right to cancel this Notice of Intent to Award at any time prior to the 

execution of a written contract. 

Thank you for participating in this competitive selection process. For information about this notice, please contact the 

undersigned. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Michael Gulick 
DNR Procurement Officer 
515-725-8214 
Michael.Gulick@dnr.iowa.gov 
 

CC:  File 
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